
PIER 76 DOCK BAR

The island’s only double-decker over 
the water bar with unparalleled views 
of Great Salt Pond featuring Block 
Island’s world famous Champlin’s 
Mudslides and live music.
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GALLEY HOUSE WATERFRONT RESTAURANT

FULL SERVICE DEEP WATER MARINA

NEWLY RENOVATED BOUTIQUE HOTEL

CAFÉ BOUTIQUE 

Grab a fresh cup of joe, enjoy 
breakfast and lunch on the plaza, 
and shop the works of local artisans 
and craftspeople set amidst new 
landscape and hardscape finishes.

THE GALLEY HOUSE 

Enjoy lunch, cocktails, and New 
England favorites as you dine al 
fresco overlooking the Great Salt 
Pond or in the intimate confines of 
the cozy nook on the waterfront.

Ever since The Great Salt Pond 
became New Harbor almost 120 
years ago, the tranquil waters of  
this incredible natural estuary have 
become a sought-after safe haven for 
mariners coming from near and far. 
Champlin’s is one of  New England’s 
largest resort marinas and features 
4,700+  linear feet of  dock space, 
a 30′  harbor depth, and spacious 
docking facilities, allowing us to 
accommodate vessels up to 250+ ft.

discover 
new harbor
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